
From:  Giese, Jodean <Jodean.Giese@ladwp.com>

Sent time:  09/12/2018 08:58:41 AM

To:  Elva Nuno-O'Donnell <elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org>

Subject:  RE: Hollywood Center NOP (September 4, 2018)
 

Hi Elva,
 
Thanks for reaching out to me this morning.  This is to confirm I received the NOP.
 
Thanks again!
 
Jodean
 
From: Elva Nuno-O'Donnell [mailto:elva.nuno-odonnell@lacity.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 12, 2018 8:44 AM
To: Giese, Jodean
Subject: Hollywood Center NOP (September 4, 2018)
 
Good Morning Jodean, 
 
It was a pleasure speaking with you over the phone this morning.  I have attached the Notice of Preparation for the above-
referenced project.  As we discussed, the package was returned due to an incorrect room number on our mailing list. I will correct
the room number to Room 1050 for future mailings. 
 
I wanted to make certain you received the NOP as the scoping meeting is tonight should you wish to attend. 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Elva   
 
--
Elva Nuno-O'Donnell, City Planner
Major Projects
6262 Van Nuys Boulevard, Room 351
Van Nuys, CA  91401
*(818) 374-5066*
*Work Schedule: 7:00 a.m. to 4:30 p.m. *
*RDO (Every other Friday 7:30 - 4:00 p.m.)*
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